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News For The Residents at Lakes of FairhavenMay 2016  Volume 4, Issue 5

Dear Walden Members,
2015 has turned out to be one of our best years ever so I 

would like to take a few moments to update you on some of 
the highlights of the year.

First of all, CBons International Golf Group (CBIGG) 
has now officially owned the property for a full year and not 
only have they honored the Partner Fund, in which members 
generated $160,000 in 2014, they also contributed an additional 
$80,000 toward the renovation of the tee boxes. I am proud to 
report the following improvements and upgrades that were done 
this year using the Partner Fund and CBIGG’s contribution:

Renovation of all the tee boxes   $160,000  
Cart Path Repairs  $40,000

 NEW Pool Furniture    $27,000 
 NEW Gorilla Play Set  $3,000

 NEW Tennis Equipment   $3,000  
NEW Weight Room  $7,000

The renovation of the tee boxes, which took place from June 
to October, required all the boxes to be leveled and some of 
the boxes were expanded. Renovations are complete and all tee 
boxes are now in play so you should come and check them out 
if you haven’t already.

Our pool area, which is available to all members, has 
consistently been one of the most popular amenities at the club. 
Therefore, we invested in new pool furniture which included 
20 lounge chairs, 20 umbrellas and stands, 4 large tables with 
6 chairs each and 20 end tables. And since safety is of utmost 
importance to us, we built and installed new lifeguard chairs so 
our lifeguards are better able to keep watch over our children.

The tennis area of the club has also undergone some significant 
improvements. Each of the courts has a new bench and umbrella 

for the comfort of the players. We also received new umbrellas 
for each of the 4 tables located in the observation area. For 
those of you who participate in one of our many junior and 
adult tennis programs, you may have noticed that the tennis 
instructors have upgraded tennis carts and all new tennis balls. 
The junior practice tennis balls that we purchased are softer 
than standard balls and are designed to help younger players in 
their development. This will benefit our tennis pros by enabling 
them to cater to younger players which will help our junior 
programs grow.

At Walden, our goal is to have something for everyone in your 
family to enjoy. Therefore, we installed a brand new Gorilla Play 
Set for children of all ages to have fun on. If you haven’t seen it 
yet, it’s right next to the pool and tennis areas. The play area is 
also available to all members.

One of the best kept secrets at Walden is that we have an 
excellent exercise gym equipped with all the latest machines and 
equipment. We recently transformed one of our two racquetball 
courts into a free weight gym giving us a separate free weight 
room and cardio gym. We removed the glass wall and replaced 
the floor with rubber mats and lined the walls with mirrors. 
The transformation was complete after we installed a 60” flat 
screen TV on the wall.

These are the many things we have done to revitalize Walden. 
We have plans in 2016 to paint the main building inside and 
out and the fence and pillars of the swimming pool. Thank you 
for being a member and I am looking forward to seeing you 
at the club.

Sincerely,
Jon Schlemmer, GM

A Message from the General Manager
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EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE...I can help you realize your dreams. With 34 years in 
the real estate industry, I have the experience you need to guide you during your home buying or selling 
process. My team and I are ready to service your needs from start to finish.

TEAM WORK...Whoever said “Many hands make light work” really understood a team work concept. 
Each member of my team (including you) will have specific duties towards our common goal to ensure 
the strength and endurance needed to get this transaction closed.

#1 Team BILLIE JEAN HARRIS TEAM
January – March 2015 in the UNITED 

STATES for RE/MAX Agents

#1 Team BILLIE JEAN HARRIS TEAM
January – March 2015 INTERNATIONALLY 

for RE/MAX Agents

Over 28 Million in Closed Sales this year

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS

Billie Jean's Team
713-825-2647 Cell

713-451-4320 Direct Office

EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE...I can help you realize your dreams.
With 34 years in the real estate industry, I have the experience you need to guide you
during your home buying or selling process.  My team and I are ready to service your
needs from start to finish.
TEAM WORK...Whoever said "Many hands make light work" really understood a
team work concept.  Each member of my team (including you) will have specific duties
towards our common goal to ensure the strength and endurance needed to get this
transaction closed.  Call for a free marketing plan and home value.

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
   
713-825-2647 (Cellular)
713-451-4320 (Direct)
713-451-1733 x106 (Office)
bharris@remax-east.com
www.billiejeanharris.com

RE/MAX East
www.billiejeanharris.com
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Really Big News!Really Big News!
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2015 BOARD OF GOVERNORS
CONTACT LIST

Bill Roe
wroe2@comcast.net

Misty Rowe
mistydrowe@gmail.com

Brock Ratliff
ratpac4@gmail.com

Martyn Bates
martyn.bates@bakerhughes.com 

Don Karamihan
Nah1marak@gmail.com

J. Scott Bruce
jbruce@advaoptical.com

Ed Nelson
nelsonbama@yahoo.com

Robert Dandeneau
dandno1@aol.com

Eric Rounlick
rounlick1@gmail.com

CLUB MANAGEMENT TEAM
John Schlemmer- General Manager

jschlemmer@waldencc.com, 832-445-2107
Tanna Follis – Membership Director
tfollis@waldencc.com. 832-445-2105

Cathy Bellnap – Private Events Director
cbellnap@waldencc.com, 832-445-2104

Charlie Rudd – Head Golf Pro
crudd@waldencc.com. 832-445-2115

Kevin Lyles – Golf Course Superintendent
klyles@waldencc.com, 832-445-2114

Stella Meintzer - Food and Beverage Director
smeintzer@waldencc.com, 832-445-2131

Marty Tarabochia – Executive Chef
mtarabochia@waldencc.com, 832-445-2118

Mike Beatty – Athletics Director
mbeatty@waldencc.com, 832-445-2123

Kim Mello – Club Accountant
kmello@waldencc.com, 832-445-2117

Rely on Ruud.™

go with the tried & the true
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Energy Efficient
Innovative comfort features
Great maintainence contracts
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     38 Years in Business

Energy Efficient
Innovative comfort features
Great maintainence contracts

COOL CASH starts March 1, 2016 with up to $2000 off
select RUUD Systems.  FAMILY owned and operated in
the HUMBLE Area since 1978. Ask about our Energy
Savings Maintenance Agreements that give you peace of
mind all year on your HVAC systems.

Lake Houston Ladies Club will have their meeting and luncheon 
on Tuesday, May 17, 2016 beginning at 10:00 a.m. at the Walden 
Country Club, 18100 Walden Forest, Humble TX 77346.   The 
Hula Mammas will be performing their Drums of the Pacific show, 
an Authentic Polynesia Review. There will audience participation, 
so ladies get ready. This should be lots of fun, as they will bring 
Hawaii to us. Lake Houston Ladies Club is a social organization 
that welcomes new members from all surrounding areas. Several 
Interest groups are available which include:  Readers Choice, Bridge, 
Bunco, Tea Time, Lunch and Look, Movie Group, Supper Club, 
Mah Jongg, and Girl’s Night Out. Please join us. New members are 
always welcome.  Reservations need to be made by Sunday, May 8, 
2016 by 5:00 pm.   For luncheon reservations go to: http://www.
lakehoustonladiesclub.com/   For more information about the club 
call Linda at 832-379-3009.

LAKE HOUSTON 
LADIES CLUB

May 2016 Meeting and
Luncheon Information
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281.610.3455
carol.marple@garygreene.com

www.CountOnCarol.net

Carol Marple
REALTOR,® CPM, CNE, SFR

©2016 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportu-
nity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Nobody knows 
our neighborhood
like a neighbor!

As your neighbor, who better 
to tell the story of our community

 and your home?
Put my real estate expertise

 to work for you . . .
your profit is my priority!

Count On Carol!

Easy Online Sign-Up at 

USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” AS REFERRAL

BrilliantElectricity.com

BRILLIANT ENERGY = SERIOUSLY LOW RATES

BRILLIANT ENERGY’S ELECTRICITY RATES CHALLENGE 
THE RATES OF EVERY OTHER PROVIDER IN TEXAS!

LOCK-IN A LOW ELECTRICITY RATE FOR
UP TO 3 YEARS

Brilliant Energy Texas OUC #10140

BRILLIANT ENERGY IS RECOMMENDED BY TEXAS ENERGY 
ANALYST, ALAN LAMMEY THE HOST OF THE “ENERGY 

WEEK” RADIO SHOW ON NEWSTALK 1070 KNTH!

Ask the “Energy Analyst”
281.658.0395

GREAT BUSINESS RATES TOO!
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VISIT OUR 
WEBSITE FOR
INSPIRATIONAL

IDEAS

6 Health Benefits of Eating Dark Chocolate
If your sweet tooth craves chocolate, there are plenty of reasons 

to surrender to your cravings and indulge. Dark chocolate is loaded 
with nutrients that can positively affect your health. Made from the 
seed of the cocoa tree, it is one of the best sources of antioxidants on 
the planet. Cacao offers a number of health benefits from helping 
to control blood sugar to lowering the risk of cardiovascular disease 
because it contains flavonols, which are a type of antioxidant that 
has been shown to improve blood flow and can protect against sun-
induced damage, improve blood flow to the skin and increase skin 
density and hydration.

Bottom Line: Quality dark chocolate has various nutritional perks 
so enjoying a delicious treat that has at least 65% cacao can be guilt-
free if you don’t overdo it.

NUTRITIONAL PERKS
HEART-HEALTHY

Dark chocolate has been shown to improve blood flow and possibly 
prevent blood clots. It also helps lower blood pressure ad may help 
keep arteries from hardening.

BRAIN FOOD
Because chocolate increases blood flow to the brain, it can be a 

boost to your cognitive health.
MOOD CHANGER

Chocolate also contains phenylethylamine (PEA), which 
encourages your brain to release endorphins that make you feel good.

CANCER FIGHTER
Antioxidants in chocolate help rid your system of free radicals, 

which have been linked to multiple age-related health risks and 
diseases.

SOMETHING TO SMILE ABOUT
Theobromine, found in dark chocolate, helps harden tooth enamel, 

which helps prevent cavities.
SUN BLOCKER

Some studies show that people with diets high in flavonols take 
longer to burn in the sun than people with low flavonol diets.

Written by: Claudia Mosley, Moms Making Six Figures
Reviewed by: Dr. Barbara Ryan, MD
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Submit your Graduation Announcement 
and Photo for the next issue.
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Whiteflies are small, soft bodied insects with piercing-sucking 
mouthparts. They are creamy white and adults have a mealy wax 
coating their body and wings. Immatures, also called nymphs, are 
small, oval, flattened and wingless.

Whitefly populations can increase quickly when temperatures are 
warmer. The insects like to be on the underside of leaves, often in 
clusters. Common species of whiteflies have a wide host range and 
can switch host plants.

Whiteflies suck plant juices and large populations can cause foliage 
to turn yellow, appear to be dry or even fall off the plant. Some 
whiteflies cause plant distortion or foliage to turn silver in color. 
Whiteflies produce honeydew, a sticky substance secreted by some 
insects. Honey dew causes foliage to become shiny in appearance and 
can attract a fungus called sooty mold. Some whiteflies are capable 
of transmitting plant viruses.

Try to encourage natural enemies to help manage whitefly 
populations in your garden. To do this, make wise pesticide choices. 
Try to choose pesticides to target specific pests and/ or specific areas. 
Also, you may need to manage ants that tend the whiteflies to obtain 
honeydew. The ants protect whiteflies from natural enemies that may 

Whiteflies
normally keep the pest population at manageable levels.

In vegetable gardens, you may want to try reflective mulches to 
make the underside of the leaves where whiteflies hide less habitable.

As for chemical treatment, you can use high pressure water sprays, 
insecticidal soap, azadirachtin, d-limonene, botanicals or a synthetic 
product. Target your treatment to the underside of the leaves to get 
to where the whiteflies like to hide.

For more information or help with identification, contact Wizzie 
Brown, Texas AgriLife Extension Service Program Specialist at 
512.854.9600. Check out my blog at www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com

The information given herein is for educational purposes only. 
Reference to commercial products or trade names is made with 
the understanding that no discrimination is intended and no 
endorsement by Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service or the Texas 
A&M AgriLife Research is implied.

Extension programs serve people of all ages regardless of race, color, 
religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, genetic information or 
veteran status.
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Kingwood Medical Center’s 
Pediatric Emergency Center

The next  
best thing  

to superpowers

22999 U.S. Highway 59 North, Suite 134 • Kingwood, TX 77339 
281-348-8800 • KingwoodMedical.com

Now Open!
10 a.m. to 10 p.m. daily

Parents expect the very best care for their 
children and that is what we deliver. Located 
next to our Women & Children’s Center, we have 
designed a kid-friendly environment intended to 
ease the stress of children and their parents.

Our Pediatric ER Services Include: 

• Full-service Pediatric ER open  
10 a.m. to 10 p.m., 7 days a week

• Board-Certified Pediatricians, ER Physicians 
and Registered Nurses

• Seamless transition to surgical and  
inpatient settings 

• On-site laboratory and imaging services
• Dedicated Pediatric Unit in our Women  

& Children’s Center
• Access to experts in a wide range of pediatric 

subspecialties, including: cardiology,  
endocrinology, neonatology, neurology, 
ophthalmology, and pulmonology

Located next to the Women & Children’s  
Center at the South Tower Entrance.

KMC-15-077_PEEL_CommunityNL_December.indd   1 11/04/2015   16:41:35
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Clippings is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any 
publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association or 
organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Clippings contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, 
under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in The Clippings is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394
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Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

WAL

Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at:
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club
308 Meadowlark St

Lakeway, TX 78734-4717
We will select the top few and post their artwork on our Facebook Page - Facebook.com/PeelInc.

DUE: May 30th

Be sure to include the following so we 
can let you know!

Name: 
_______________________________

(first name, last initial)

Age:________________
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WAL
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281.812.8265
www.tracysoldit.com
tracy@tracysoldit.com
20665 W Lake Houston Parkway

Humble, TX 77346

Your 
Neighborhood 

Realtors

If you know of someone who 
would appreciate the level

of service my Team  provides, 
please call me with their name 

and business number.
I’ll be happy to follow up and 

take great care of them.

Tracy Montgomery
Cell: 713.825.5905

Sandy Brabham
Cell: 713.503.8110

Lisa Hughes
Cell: 281.323.5894

Melissa Nelson 
Cell: 832.527.4989

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY!
In celebration of Mothers Day……………………….
We are giving away a $100 gift card to Trellis (The 

Spa At The Houstonian)!!!
So how do you win? Just send us an email that includes 

your name and phone number and you will be registered 
for the prize… it’s that easy! We will announce the winner 
at the end of the month and personally deliver your gift 
card so you can schedule your getaway at one of the 
most exclusive Spas in Houston.

To register,  please send your information to…
tracymontgomeryteamrsvp@gmail.com

In March 2016 our team was recognized by the 
Houston Business Journal as the #12 team for most 
homes sold in 2015. Our goal is to continue our success 
by providing “Best-in-Class” services for clients in the 
Northeast Houston marketplace.

To recognize all of our clients (Past and Future) for 
our incredible growth and success, we will be offering 

a monthly prize as a gesture of our thanks for helping 
us become one of the leading Real Estate Teams in the 
Houston area. So keep a look out for information in 
future newsletters!

If you are thinking of selling or buying a home please 
call the Tracy Montgomery Team.

We have over 20 years of Experience and would love 
to help you with any of your real estate needs.


